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Male Involvement 

We invite all our daddies 

and male role models in our 

lives, to continue 

participating with our male 

involvement projects. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There will be no classes 

for our little ones 
March 4th - 15th 

 Classes will resume Monday 

March 18, 2024. Have a safe and 

wonderful Spring break! 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

  

 

Spring Holiday/ 

No School  

Friday March 29th -

Monday April 1st due to 

Spring Holiday. 

 

 
Family Service 

Workers Information 
 Please notify your child’s FSW 

of any changes in the home. Our 

FSW's will be updating 

information on re-enrollment 

and new enrollment for new and 

returning children in 24-25. 

Please get in touch with them if 

you have not done so.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates to 

Remember: 

Parent Meeting 
Thursday, March 11th, 2021 at 3:00 p.m. 

 
Dr. Seuss Week 

March 8th – 12th  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Ahead 

Remember set your clocks 

Ahead one hour! 
 

 

 

Feeling Lucky! 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 

March 17, 2024 

 

 

Monthly Parent 

Meeting 

Please join us for this 

month's parent meeting. 

Wednesday March 20th, 

2024 at 2:00 PM. 

Your participation is highly 

encouraged; hope to see 

you there! 
 

Punctuality and Attendance 

We want your child to benefit from our educational services by attending school regularly and being on time to 

class. It is important to practice good punctuality habits with our little ones. Please contact Uxer 1 Head Start if 

your child is going to be late or absent at (915) 790-4729, 790-4730, or 790-4741. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and your hard work! 

Important Dates to Remember 

Spring Break Intersession 

March 4th - 15th 

Classes Resume 

Monday March 18, 2024  

 

Parent Meeting 

Wednesdays March 20, 2024 at 2:00 

p.m. 

 

No School/Spring Holiday 

Friday March 29th- Monday April 1st 

Classes resume Tuesday April 2nd  

 
 


